
   

 
OFFICE OF THE CAMPUS REGISTRAR 

Kenneth Hall Administration Building, University Place, Kingston 7 
Tel: (876) 977-1202      Fax: (876) 970-4471    email:campusregistraroffice@uwimona.edu.jm 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:            Members of the UWI Community 
 
FROM:        CAMPUS REGISTRAR 
 
DATE:         November 6, 2024 
 
RE: UWI-MONA CLOSING DATES FOR THE 2024 CHRISTMAS/NEW YEAR HOLIDAY SEASON 

 
This is to advise that The UWI, Mona Campus will be closed during the upcoming Christmas/New Year 
Holiday Season on the following dates: 

 
 Monday, December 23, 2024      Closed 
 Tuesday, December 24, 2024      Closed 
 Wednesday, December 25, 2024     Public Holiday 
 Thursday, December 26, 2024     Public Holiday 
 Friday, December 27 – Tuesday, December 31, 2024  Closed 
 Wednesday, January 1, 2025      Public Holiday 

 
Normal operations will resume on Thursday, January 2, 2025. 
 
The UWI-Mona wishes all staff and students a peaceful and restful holiday season. 
 
 
 

Donovan Stanberry 
 
 

 


